
NASSA SENIOR SWIMMING CHAMPIONSHIPS
Congratulations to all students who represented the College at the NASSA Swimming
Carnival on Wednesday 26 February 2020.

It was exciting to see each athlete competing with pride and sportsmanship.

Our swim team set three new NASSA records on the evening. These impressive performances
came from the Junior Relays. The team of Cooper S, Travis S, Jai V and Matthew V beat the
previous record for the 4 x 50m Freestyle Relay by two seconds and the 4 x 50m Medley Relay by
an incredible six seconds. Mathew also went on to set a new record for the 14 Years 50m
Breaststroke. Well done on some outstanding performances!

One of the highlights of the carnival was the Boys 6 x 50m 12 – 18 years Freestyle Relay. Our all
age team had a tie for third place early in the evening and had to have a swim off to qualify for
AICES. The students showed a great sense of tenacity to come back from behind in the swim off
to qualify by point one of a second.

We wish the following students good luck as they represent Thomas Hassall Anglican College and
NASSA at the AICES Championships on Tuesday 26 March 2019:

 Mia T Mathew V
Cooper S Evan B
Jai V Brianna A
Travis S Luka K
Calan N Jayden S
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Mr Michael Fox
Senior School Sports Coordinator
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